
Summit	Mennonite	Church	
Web:		www.summitmennonite.org	

Email:		summitmenno@sbcglobal.net	
Phone:		330-753-2019	

Marilyn	Rossiter,	Pastor																																																																																												Worship:			9:30	am						
Stan	King	and	Rachael	Oyer,	Caring	Team																																																										

Welcome	to	all	visitors!	May	you	feel	at	ease	with	us	and	sense	the	presence	of	God.	
We	follow	Christ,	offering	healing	and	hope	as	we	serve	our	neighbors	in	need	

	

July	2,	2017	
	

GATHERING	
					 Focusing	our	minds	and	our	hearts:	Singing	Bowl	
				 Gathering	Music	
				 Lighting	the	Peace	Lamp	
				 Welcome	and	Call	to	Worship:	HWB	#669		
	 Hymns:			WHB#	545	Be	Thou	My	Vision	
																			 WHB#	589	My	Shepherd	Will	Supply	My	Need	
	

HEARING	GOD’S	WORD	
	 Children’s	Time	–	My	Coins	Count	 	 	 	 	 	
	 Scripture	reading	and	musical	reflection:	Luke	5:	1-16	
	 Sermon:	Chosen,	Called,	and	Cared	For	
	

RESPONSE	AND	CELEBRATION	
	

ORDINATION	SERVICE	FOR	MARILYN	ROSSITER											
	 Prayer	of	Dedication	
	 Congregational	Response	
	 	 People:		 All-powerful	God,		
	 	 	 	 	 grant	Marilyn	the	fullness	of	the	Holy	Spirit:	
	 	 	 	 						a	clean	heart,	a	right	spirit,	the	joy	of	salvation.	
	 	 	 	 	 Make	her	one	in	whom	Christ	is	seen	to	live	again.	
	 	 	 	 	 Release	the	gifts	you	gave	her	in	creation		
	 	 	 	 	 and	redeemed	in	Christ.	
	 	 Leader:	 May	the	God	of	peace	sanctify	you	wholly.	
	 	 	 	 	 May	your	spirit	and	soul	and	body	be	kept	sound	and		 	 	
	 	 	 	 	 blameless	until	the	coming	of	our	Lord	Jesus	Christ.	
	 	 All:	 	 The	One	who	calls	you	is	faithful	and	will	do	it.	
	 Hymn	of	Response:	WHB#395	Here	I	am,	Lord	
	 	 Verses,	Hank	Rossiter;	Refrain,	ALL	
	

SHARING		
	 Sharing	Our	Joys	and	Concerns	(It	is	a	joy	to	welcome	guests.	Thank	you		
	 	 for	coming	to	celebrate	this	special	day	with	us!)	
	 Congregational	Prayer	and	Lord’s	Prayer		
	 Offering	and	Offertory	

SENDING	
	 Sending	song:	WHB#118	(sung	as	celebration	and	as	meal	blessing	)	
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hh 
TODAY:		
We	invite	everyone	to	stay	for	a	pot	luck	meal.	If	you	did	not	bring	food,	BE	
OUR	GUEST!	THERE	IS	PLENTY	OF	FOOD!	YOU	ARE	WELCOME!	
	

Worship	Leader:	LaVerne	Yousey	
Song	Leader:	Julia	Beyeler	
Musical	Scripture	Reading:	Christine	Nafsiger	
Sermon:	Anita	Amstutz	
Piano:	Tim	Yoder	
Children’s	Time:	Hank	Rossiter	
Song	Leader:	Julia	Beyeler	
Triple	Trio:	Julia	Beyeler,	Becca	J.	R.	Lachman,	Pam	Zook,	Karen	Steiner,								
	 Vivian	Jaberg,	Susan	Moyer,	Sarah	Nussbaum,	Hannah	Troyer,	Marilyn			
	 Rossiter	
Conference	Minister:	Ralph	Reinford	
	

LAST	WEEK	
	 Attendance:	33						 General	Offering:	$3,328	
	

COMING	EVENTS	
• Tues,	July	11,	6:45:	Church	Council	meets	(note	changed	date)	
• Saturday,	July	15:	Evening	at	Blossom	
• Tues,	July	25,	6:30-8:	BACM	celebrating	25	years		
• Sunday,	July	30,	Service	and	potluck	picnic	at	Silver	Creek	Park	
• Fri	&	Sat,	Aug	4	&	5:	Ohio	Mennonite	Relief	Sale,	Wayne	Co	Fairgrounds	
	

ANNOUNCEMENTS		
Marilyn	will	be	flying	to	Orlando	the	4th	and	returning	on	the	evening	of	the	
8th.	She	can	still	be	reached	by	phone	(leave	a	message).	If	you	need	to	speak	
to	leadership,	call	either	Stan	King	or	Rachael	Oyer.	
	

We	welcome	many	of	Marilyn’s	friends	and	family	as	participants	in	today’s	
worship	service.	Thank	you	all	for	helping	us	celebrate!	All	who	wish	to	greet	
Marilyn	may	do	so	in	the	foyer	after	the	service	as	the	tables	are	being	set.	
	

Please	save	your	change	for	My	Coins	Count.	We	will	collect	change	until	the	
Ohio	 Mennonite	 Relief	 Sale,	 to	 be	 used	 to	 bring	 clean	 water	 to	 people	
around	the	world.	
	

Cameron	Cook	has	been	transferred	to	the	post	office	of	Coralville,	Iowa,	his	
home	area.	Kayla	is	hoping	to	find	a	job	in	that	area	soon.	We	wish	Cameron	



God’s	 continued	 blessing!	 The	 couple	 plans	 to	 come	 back	 to	 this	 area	 for	
their	wedding	on	May	18,	2018!	Congratulations	to	you	both.	
Next	 Sunday	 will	 examine	 diversity.	 William	 and	 Hannah	 will	 share	 about	 their	
recent	 trip	 to	 Turkey	 and	Marilyn	will	 share	 about	 her	 experience	 at	Orlando.	We	
follow	a	God	who	created	diversity.	 Learning	 to	appreciate	 that	diversity	 is	part	of	
our	 job	 as	 a	 church	 community.	 Read	 Acts	 10:	 34-35	 and	 be	 ready	 to	 talk	 about	
opening	our	minds,	hearts,	and	spirits	to	a	God	who	desires	to	bind	us	together!	
	

PROPS	NEEDED:		The	Worship	Planning	group	 is	 in	need	of	 items	for	the	children's	
activities	 for	 July.		 If	 you	 have	 any	 of	 the	 following	would	 you	 please	 put	 them	 in	
kitchen:		 Pantyhose	 or	 knee	 high	 stockings	 in	 various	 shades	 of	 tan,	 black,	 white,	
pink,	 yellow	 and	 red.		 We	 will	 also	 need	 the	 following:		 yarmulke	 (Jewish	 head	
covering),	Burka	(worn	by	Muslim	women),	Sari,	Kimono	or	any	other	clothing	from	
different	cultures.		Please	see	Susan	Moyer,	Viv	Jaberg	or	Karen	Steiner	if	you	have	
any	questions.	
	

There	are	still	several	tickets	available	for	our	evening	at	Blossom.	Please	see	Mona	
if	you	would	like	tickets,	which	have	been	paid	for	by	our	Jubilee	Fund.	
	

The	event	Barberton	Better	 Block	 is	being	held	Friday	and	Saturday,	 July	28	&	29.	
The	volunteer	signup	is	open	on	www.barbertonbetterblock.com	and	there	you	can	
see	what	slots	are	available	and	sign	up	 for	what	you'd	 like	 to	help	with	and	what	
time.	There	are	volunteer	opportunities	for	before,	during,	and	after	the	event,	and	
there	 is	 something	 for	 anyone	 and	 everyone	 to	 do.	 There	 will	 be	 things	 to	 start	
getting	set	up	on	Wednesday	and	Thursday	as	well.	There	is	much	more	info	on	the	
website.	All	 volunteers	will	 get	 t-shirts.	 PLEASE	do	not	 hesitate	 to	 contact	Hannah	
with	questions	about	this	event.	This	is	an	amazing	way	to	organically	be	involved	in	
and	learn	about	our	community.	
	

Check	out	the	collage	of	our	Pentecost	outdoor	service	of	June	4ht.	Thanks	to	Mark	
Miller	for	his	expert	photography,	and	to	Deb	Barry	for	making	the	collage.	If	you	are	
thinking	 about	 a	 family	 portrait	 or	 graduation	 picture,	 see	 Mark!	 330	 234	 2656,	
M2Photog@gmail.com.	
	

BACM:	Bring	Pasta	and	Laundry	Detergent	for	the	month	of	July	and	drop	into	the	
box	 by	 our	 white	 giving	 tree	 (white	 tree	 at	 sanctuary	 entrance).	 BACM	 will	 be	
celebrating	25	years	on	July	25,	6:30-8pm.	Come	join	us	in	the	sanctuary	of	Summit	
Mennonite,	have	a	piece	of	cake,	and	hear	how	of	the	various	projects	to	help	the	
community	 in	the	 last	quarter	of	a	century!	We	wish	God’s	continuing	blessings	on	
this	ministry	to	Barberton	and	Norton!	
	

	


